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Dear Senators, 

 

Please support SB 427 that would require the state to consider whether water right 

changes ("transfers") would have negative impacts on streams and then prevent 

such harmful transfers. Any change in water rights should consider how it will impact 

streams and the environment generally so that the transfer does not cause harm. If 

we want to keep a beautiful Oregon, a state known for its natural beauty we need to 

protect it. 

 

Sincerely, 

Hillary Tiefer 


